
TO: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

FROM: Dr. Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent
Dr. Brandy Howard, Chief Academic Officer

RE: 2023-2024 District Professional Development Plan

DATE: April 15, 2024

The attached 2024-2025 District Professional Development Plan provides a plan and snapshot of
professional learning opportunities offered by and through the district. All professional learning
opportunities are aligned with our needs assessments specific to the District Improvement Plan
and federal funds, as appropriate. This plan is also subject to change based on new offerings
and/or needs that occur through the continuous improvement process. Approval is requested for
the 2024-2025 District Professional Development Plan.


